
 

A 5.9.7 Reduction in Workforce 

 

It is the policy of the University to provide stable employment to its employees. However, conditions may arise 

which necessitate a reduction in the University’s work force. Employees, including those on leave, may be 

separated from University service when positions are discontinued because of insufficient funding, lack of work, 

program changes, or changes in the structure of departments, divisions, or other University administrative units. 
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